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Lasa’s new welfare rights email support service
Expression of interest from:
	Name:


	

	Job title:


	

	Your email address


	

	Organisation’s Name:


	

	Organisation’s address:


	

	Manager’s name:


	

	Manager’s email address


	


To help us prioritise access to our new service, it would be helpful if you could tell us more about your work – 

	Do you advise only on welfare benefits, or also on other areas of social welfare law (eg debt; housing etc)?

	

	How many clients do you see on average each week with welfare benefits or tax credit issues?

	

	What types of benefit enquiries do your clients contact you with?

	

	What resources do you use in dealing with these enquiries?

	

	Does your organisation provide services to a particular client group? 


	

	How many advice workers are there in your organisation, and how many of them are welfare rights advice workers?

	

	How would you grade your knowledge or experience of dealing with welfare benefits and tax credits issues? (Delete/add more information as appropriate)

	Low (little or no previous experience/ knowledge)

Medium (some experience/ knowledge)

High (more experienced/ knowledgeable)



	How would you rate the complexity of benefit cases you deal with? (Delete/add more information as appropriate)

	Low (not very complex, or refer on complex queries)

Medium (fairly complex)

High (very complex)



	How confident do you feel in quickly finding answers to your clients’ welfare benefit problems? (Delete/add more information as appropriate)

	Low (often find this difficult)

Medium (sometimes experience difficulties)

High (usually find this relatively straightforward)



	What areas of benefits work do you feel that you would particularly welcome more support with?

	

	What would you be looking to achieve through access to our email support service for you and / or your clients? 

	

	Is there anything else that you would like to tell us – 

	


Thanks for your interest in signing-up to our new service.
Please email this form back to us (advice@lasa.org.uk) by Friday 17 August 2012. We aim to get back to all successful applicants within 2 weeks.
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